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ST. CHARLES SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
St. Charles School is a Catholic
school of faith, academics and

service for all.

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic
School

is dedicated to:

Teaching the message of Jesus.
Building the Christian community.

Providing a quality education.
Participating in Catholic worship
through instruction, example and

environment.
Serving those in need.

October 25, 2024

IMPORTANT DATES
Mon.  10/28 Second Marking Period Begins
Mon.  10/28 Grades 5-8 Field trip to Camp Roger
Mon.  10/28 Pizza Lunch
Mon.  10/28 School Board Meeting 6:45pm
Wed.  10/30 No MASS
Thu.   10/31 Orange and Black Day
Fri.     11/01 ALL SAINTS DAY - MASS 9AM
Fri.     11/01 Pasta Lunch
Fri.     11/01 Living Saints Museum 12:30 - 1:30
Fri.     11/01 Report Cards available
Mon.  11/04 Feast Day of St. Charles Borromeo
Mon.  11/04 Pizza Lunch
Mon.  11/04 Art Club -  Group A
Tue.   11/05 Interact - 7am
Wed.  11/06 MASS - 9am Grades 5 - 8
Wed.  11/06 No Band/Orchestra, no P.M. bussing
Wed.  11/06 PTO Meeting
Fri.     11/07 All School MASS 8am
Fri.     11/07 Pasta Lunch
Sat.    11/09 St. Charles PTO Craft Show

Report Cards will be available on November 1st.  You will be able to view them on Infinite
Campus. If you would like a hard copy, please contact Mrs. Ekleberry: school@saintscjm.com

Our annual Trunk-or Treat was a
huge success!

Thank you PTO for sponsoring this fun event. Thank you families for opening your
trunks and passing out goodies!  So much candy, so little time!
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502 S. Franklin Street
Greenville, MI 48838

616-754-3416 saintscjm.com/school
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Hello families!

Can you believe the end of the first
marking period is here? Our year is 25%
complete.

It has been another amazing week at St.
Charles! We collected over 100 jars of
peanut butter and jelly for IMKids 3rd
Meal. We enjoyed lots of family fun at our
annual Trunk-or-Treat event. Our Interact
team raked leaves around the parish
grounds. Service learning is an extension
of our faith. It brings our mission to life!

Prayers for a restful weekend.  
God bless you all,

Mrs. Saladin

Note from Mrs.Saladin

St. Charles Parent Student Handbook St. Charles Preschool and ASC Handbook

Parents, we can still use helpers for Pizza Mondays and Pasta Fridays! You must complete an
online training and submit to a background check. Signupgenius for lunchroom helpers

Check out the school calendar for up-to-date information on St. Charles School happenings.

We have popcorn buckets left.  Click here for more information!

Eat Popcorn - Support our School!

Check out the  PTO October Newsletter We have lots of fun activities planned this month!

Talkin’ Turkey
Mark your calendar:  The PTO is making plans for
our annual Thanksgiving Luncheon on November

21st. Click here for information.
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